
Senate Reference No. 10-8 
 
 
To:  IPFW Senate 
 
From:  Ann Livschiz, Chair 
             Curriculum Review Subcommittee 
 
Date:  November 23, 2010 
 
Re:   Proposal for the Certificate in Bank Management 
 
 
The Curriculum Review Subcommittee supports the proposal for the Certificate in Bank 
Management, and finds that the proposal requires no Senate review. 
 
 
Approving  Not Approving  Absent 
Ron Duchovic      Steven Sarratore 
Maria Elias 
Il-Hee Kim 
Carol Lawton 
Ann Livschiz 
Barbara Resch 
Becky Salmon 
Susan Skekloff 
Lubomir Stanchev 
Nichaya Suntornpithug 
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